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I strongly support HB 2006. Lawmakers should also support it. Under current law a 

18-20 can buy an assault rifle or semiautomatic. This is ridiculous. You can't even 

drink until 21. The predominant reason someone this age would want such a weapon 

is to harm others.  

 

Such firearms will only be used to hurt and kill innocent people and children. We 

need to protect our kids. What so many children have experienced as a direct result 

of such firearms is a national tragedy and preventable.   


